
Flight  Safety  Update:  SAFO
17011,  Runway  Status  Lights
(RWSL), is now published.

10/27/2017

All personnel who taxi aircraft are affected by this new FAA
release.

This SAFO serves to ensure that aircraft operators, pilots and
airport personnel are aware of the installation, meaning, and
use of Runway Status Lights (RWSLs).

The SAFO can be viewed by downloading the attached .pdf file
or  by  clicking  on  the  following
linkhttp://www.faa.gov/other_visit/aviation_industry/airline_o
perators/airline_safety/safo/all_safos/

Thank You and keep Safety First!

Flight Safety Committee
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